
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

WORSHIP GUIDE 
December 17, 2023 

 
Welcome & Announcements 

 
Worship with Offering 

Prayer—DeWayne Brown 
 

Angels, from the Realms of Glory 
 

O Little Town of Bethlehem 
 

Away In A Manger 
 

O Come, O Come Emmanuel 
 

What Child Is This? 
 

Message From God’s Word  
“I Will Draw All Men” 

John 12:27-43 
Pastor Robert Weaver 

 
Invite: Close To Thee  

 
Closing: Joy To The World 

 
 
 

NURSERY VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
We need a couple of people to care for babies and  

toddlers in the nursery during worship service one  
Sunday every few weeks. Please sign up at the back  

table of the worship center or contact the church office 
if you will serve in our nursery. 

 
WINTER EVENTS & ACTIVITIES: 

• IGNITE (jr. high students) January 27th 5:00PM 
• Youth Rally February 24th 10:00AM 
• Homecoming Choir Hymn Sing March 10th 6:00PM 
• Winter Jam Concert in St. Louis March 23rd 

 
 
 
 
 

WELCOME CARDS 
If you are a visitor, please fill out a welcome card and place 

it in the offering basket. Welcome Cards are on the back  
table and in the pews. You may also use the cards and  

offering baskets to submit prayer requests. 
 

Worship Services are archived on the website: www.unityvan.com 

Robert W. Weaver, Senior Pastor 
(618) 267-7101 

Email: rwweaver902@yahoo.com 
 

Office Hours: 
Monday-Thursday 9:00am-1:00pm 

 

716 E. 1700 Ave. 
Vandalia, IL 62471 

(618) 283-1113 
 

Email: office@unityvan.com 

Web: www.unityvan.com 
 

Facebook: UnityBaptistVandalia 



THINGS TO REMEMBER 

THIS WEEK AT UNITY BAPTIST CHURCH 
 

SUNDAY, December 17 
  9:00am Sunday School for Kids, Youth, and Adults 
10:15am Morning Worship Service 
10:15am Kids Own Worship - Preschool - 6th grade 
10:15am Nursery: RuthAnn Scott & Kathy Blain  
 

Kids Club 185 &  
United Youth 

will NOT meet: 
December 20th 
December 27th 

January 3rd 

DEACONS OF THE WEEK 
Are available to assist church members and attenders 

with needs and prayer concerns. Contact them directly. 
 

Week of December 17 

Kevin Childers & DeWayne Brown 

WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY PAUSE 
Women’s Bible Study will not meet 
through the end of December. They will  
resume Sunday, January 7th at 6:00PM. 

CHRISTMAS EVE SERVICE 
Join us for candlelight service next  

Sunday, December 24th at 5:00PM. Invite 
your friends and family to worship with us. 

TURN IN UNITED YOUTH 
FUNDRAISER ORDERS 

Orders and payments for the Youth Super 
Summer Fundraiser are due TODAY. You 
may turn in orders to Marie or JR 
Kleiboeker or any youth group member. 
Please make checks payable to Unity Baptist Church. 

CHRISTMAS CAROLING TONIGHT 
Meet here at the church at 4:00PM for  
Christmas caroling. Soup and sandwiches will 
be served afterwards in the fellowship hall. 

BUSINESS MEETING TODAY 
Our end of year church business meeting 
will follow the worship service this morning. 
Copies of the 2024 Church budget are  
available on the table in the back of the 
Worship Center. 

2023 FLOWER CALENDAR 
If you would like to display flowers on the 
Lord’s Supper table next year, please sign 
up on the pink sheets on the table at the 
back of the Worship Center. 

LOTTIE MOON OFFERING 
The Lottie Moon Christmas offering  
directly supports international missionaries. 
We will be collecting this offering through 
the end of December. Envelopes are on the 
Worship Center table. 

Our church office  
will be closed  

December 25th  
through  

January 1st. 


